


This press release, issued at 5.30 p.m.(CET) on 13 December 2018, is available to the public at the 
offices of Borsa Italiana S.p.A., on the eMarket Storage authorised storage mechanism 
(www.emarketstorage.com) and on the Company’s website (www.erg.eu) in the section 
“Media/Press Releases”. 


